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Updates to MHSTA are long overdue,
February 26, 2020 
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EDMONTON, AB – Today, the Honourable Nate Glubish, Minister of Service Alberta and the UCP Government announced Bill 3: Mobile Home Sites Tenancies Amendment Act, 2020.
The Government of Alberta is giving easier, more affordable access to dispute resolution services to mobile home site residents and landlords.

MLA Long has been advocating for changes to the act since his election. He’s listened to Albertans and understands that those who own or rent mobile home sites deserve access to a dispute resolution system that does not create unfair costs or clog up the provincial courts and we will deliver that.

“This bill includes long-awaited changes to the Mobile Home Sites Tenancies Act. Many tenants have felt voiceless for too long in Alberta and I’m proud to see our government acting. I am proud to be part of a Government who listens to concerns of Albertans and follows through on its promises. 
“I’m glad to see that this is a priority for our government. It was an honour to attend the press conference today and to witness the Minister announcing the bill. This is a win for tenants and landlords alike. 
“We know that residents of mobile home communities have more concerns and this legislation is a first step. Our work does not end with this legislation.
1. MLA Long
The Minister spent several weeks during the summer of 2019 touring Alberta and visiting mobile home sites across our province – including Sunset Mobile Home Park in Hinton. 
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